
P6 Class Newsletter
Fernielea Primary School Term 3

Dear Parent / Guardian,

I hope you have all had a lovely Christmas holiday. Primary 6 will be taking part in lots of 
exciting activities this term including Street Sport Aberdeen, a visit to Summerhill Home and 
celebrating Burns Day with a Ceilidh.

Topic
This term, P6 are learning more about the life of Robert Burns and learning a Scots poem and 
Ceilidh dance to perform for an audience. In February, P6 will begin their work focused on 
Scotland during the Victorian time. P6 will be learning about the important events twhich 
helped shape and advance Scotland during this period of time.

Maths
In Maths, P6 will be focusing on using time and solving word problems. This is an important  
skill which will be very useful in our daily lives. 
Big Maths will have a large focus on division. It would be great if you could continue to help 
your child practise their mental maths at home.

Language
In Language, P6 pupils will be starting a new novel called “Dark Isle” as a class and completing 
an in-depth review of the novel. In writing, P6 pupils will be completing some personal 
writing and will have the opportunity to write about their own feelings and experiences.

Homework
Reading groups will be heard in class at least once a week on Monday and/or Tuesday, this is 
to be practised at home.
Remember to please sign each page of your child’s reading record.
Homework will be given out on Monday and is to be handed in on Thursday. P6 pupils will 
complete a spelling, reading and maths task each week. Please check and sign each page of 
your child’s homework.

PE
Our PE days are a Wednesday and Friday. Please check your child has a PE kit and gym shoes. 
Please be aware that no jewellery is allowed during PE. If jewellery can’t be removed, please 
provide plasters or tape to cover them.

Please encourage your child to bring in any certificates or achievements attained out-with 
school so these can be included in their Pupil Profiles and be celebrated in school too.

Please keep up to date with what Primary 6 are up to on our class blog: 
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/ac/fernieleaprimary6/
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

 

Mrs Leslie  
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